

Subject: 106 King Henry's Road



Dear Jonathan McClue,

We live at 108 King Henry's Road and are neighbours to Gidon and Debra Katz at 106 King Henry's Road. We are writing in full support of their Prior Approval Application for a roof extension to their property. Camden Ref: 2021/3370/P

106 and 108 King Henry's Road have both recently received consent from the Chalcots Estate Board for a new roof extension. Seven weeks ago we submitted our application to Camden for Prior Approval consent and are currently awaiting our application's validation. We understand that Gidon and Debra submitted their application earlier and it was validated in August 2021.

Number 104 is likely to seek approval for the same prior approval extension too and that would further even up the terrace.

We have been in discussion with Nr. 106 and plan to carry out the roof extension works in parallel with them to minimise the inconvenience our works with have on each other properties and the surrounding areas. Also building both roof extensions at the same time will ensure their is some continuity to the streets building lines - something we know that Camden have historically been very concerned about.

We are emailing to provide our full support for their application.

Best regards,

Charles Rudgard

CHARLIE RUDGARD RUDGARD HOLDINGS LTD BUILDERS AND CONSTRUCTION MANAGERS

A: 108 King Henry's Road , LONDON NW3 3SL WEB SITE; www.rudgardholdings.com

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.